
WOODVIEW SPECIALS
NEWSLETTER

with Mrs. Courier, Mrs. Oswald, and Mrs. Rich

This Month in STEAM This Month in Music

This Month in P.E. 

     In February, exciting things are
happening in STEAM! The third graders
have worked so hard on their yarn
weavings, and they are so excited to get
back to the computer lab as we begin
working on our animal research project. 
     Fourth graders are hard at work on
their collage art. This was a huge project
that spanned over several weeks. Ask
your fourth grader about which animal
they chose to create! 
     Fifth grade students will be starting a
new unit on Google Sheets. They are so
excited to learn how to make their very
own charts and graphs!
             Sincerely, Mrs. Courier

     Fifth graders are continuing to study the muscular system, the test will be the last
week of February. Attached is a study guide for them to use at home. 
     All classes are working on volleying with rackets this week. Next week we start
volleyball skills. 
     Save the date: Our Field Day is May 23, more information will be posted on the
specials Facebook page . 
     We have had much cleaner gym floors lately! Please remind your child to dedicate
one pair of shoes as indoor only. I do have some shoes they are able to borrow during
PE if they forget to bring shoes.
                                                   In good health, 
                                                     Mrs. Oswald

      The month of February in music
class is getting very exciting with
students taking leadership in
playing various instruments.
Students are excelling in rhythm
and note reading and directly
applying their skills. Choir club is
also preparing for their
performance at the high-school at
4:30 on February 15th. Friends and
family are welcome!
                Sincerely, Mrs. Rich
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